
Fri day 26th April 2024 
 

 
 

Nur s er y Peek at t he Week 

If you have any questi ons or any WO W mo ments to share, pl ease email us usi ng the addresses bel ow: 

aglover13@suttonmail.org -Annabel Glover-Nursery Class Teacher, EYFS lead and Phonics Lead 

mahmad68@suttonmail.org – Munaza Ahmad- Nursery Class Teacher 

 

 Nursery Fees 

There are a number of outstanding fees payable for Nursery children since the beginning of the current 

school year. The office have re-enabled the payment requests for any fees that are still unpaid. Please 

check your School Gateway apps under payments where you will see any outstanding amounts. Please 

arrange to make payment as soon as possible. If you pay by Childcare vouchers and see an amount 

outstanding that you believe you have already paid for please contact the school office, do not make a 

separate payment at this time. Thank you 

 

 

This week’s learning 

This week in Nursery, we have been reading the story of ‘The Gigantic Turnip’ by Aleksei Tolstoy. We 

have been finding about how different fruits and vegetables grow. Each child has placed a bean in a pot 

to monitor and we will be experimenting to see what they need to grow. 
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New 3-a-day Stories for Ollie group children: These are stories that the children hear every day. These 

stories have been carefully chosen to help the children to develop a love of reading and to help them to develop early 

reading skills. These stories have key elements that support the children to retell them for example many of them use 

rhyme or repeated phrases. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New 3-a-day Stories for Amber, Casper and Millie group children: The children have 

learnt our last 3 a day stories really well. These are our new 3 a day stories for this half 

term: 
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What have we been learning in Nursery?  

Please show your child these pictures and encourage them to talk about them.  

 

 

  

  

                    

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been devel opi ng our 

fi nger muscl es by threadi ng 

Cheeri os ont o spaghetti. 

What i s the best way to pi ck up 

the Cheeri os? 

How do we thread Cheeri os 

ont o spaghetti ? 

We have been counti ng out 

objects to match to numbers. 

What number can you see? 

How many objects do you need? 

Ca you show t hat number of 

fi ngers? 
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We have been usi ng different 

tool s to make gi ant art. 

What tool s di d we use? 

What col ours di d we use? 

What happens when we mi x 

bl ue and yell ow/ pur pl e and red/ 

bl ue and red? 

How di d we cl ean up 

after war ds? 
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Each chil d has pl ant ed thei r own 

bean. They all di d fanatasti c 

na me writi ng to l abel thei r pot 

so we know whose bean i s 

whose.  

What di d you use to pl ant your 

bean? 

How wi ll you l ook after your 

bean? 

 

Important Dates 

Thursday 2nd May-Poling Day- Nursery is closed to all children. 

Monday 27th May- Friday 31st May- Half term Nursery is closed, Willow Club is 

available to book for Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 


